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The end of the school year is quickly approaching! As we reflect on this school year, 

we look forward to the many upcoming events and celebrations leading up to  
Commencement. While our Commencement Ceremony is an exclusive and ticketed 

event, it will be live-streamed on our website for all to show their Cougar Pride. 
Wishing you a fun and relaxing summer!

Upcoming Events

Alumni & Development Calendar
St. John the Baptist 

Performing Arts 
Department proudly 

presents “Let’s Dance” 
- A 20th Anniversary

Dance Concert!
Join us for our annual 

Dance Concert on 
Thursday, May 11, 2023, 

at 7 p.m. as we 
celebrate 20 years of 

the SJB 
Dance Program.

Click here to purchase 
tickets!

https://stjohnthebaptisths.ticketspice.com/dance-concert-may-2023


Click here to reserve your spot today!

https://stjohnthebaptistdhs.net/gentlemens-dinner


Alumni Spotlights!
What have you been up to?

We love seeing what our alumni accompllish.
Send any updates to alumni@sjbdhs.org

Corey McMahon ‘16 makes the 
2023 Irish National Lacrosse Team 

which will play in the World 
Lacrosse Championship in San 
Diego, CA from June 21, 2023 - 

July 2, 2023.
McMahon was also a member of 

the 2018 team who played in 
Israel, before graduating Cortland 

in 2020.
Gary Slavin ‘71 publishes debut novel Four 

Pebbles on a Bench. This great mystery takes 
place on Long Island! 

See below for a brief summary:
George Price is a retired detective who lives in a 

quiet, wealthy Long Island community. Everyday, a 
number of residents start their morning with a jog 
in the local community park.George’s instincts are 
piqued one morning when a woman quickly gets 
out of her car, picks up four pebbles, places them 
on the bench in front of her car, and then quickly 

walks away. The events that follow prove this 
morning run is anything but uneventful and prompt 
George to contact a fellow retired detective to dive 

into a joint investigation. garyslavinauthor.com



Honoree Spotlights!
Gentlemen’s Dinner Edition



Thank you to everyone who has expressed interest in 
participating in the renewal of SJB Career Day! As planning 
for the 2023/2024 school year is underway, please keep an 

eye on your email for details to come.

If you have not completed our interest form, but would like to 
participate, please do so by clicking here.

Career Day is a special opportunity for our alumni to connect 
with current students, and open their minds to potential 

career interests. We look forward to welcoming you back!

SJB Career Day Update!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfAaVAvnwjgQTPwcLO51u6eb3Zrius6Zc60xvZ1RqasE-5c8A/viewform


What’s Happening at SJB?
See what our students have been up to!

During the Easter Recess, a group of SJB 
students attended our 2023 Belize Mission 
Trip, coordinated by Campus Ministry. This 

was our first mission trip since the 
pandemic. Students participated in a 

variety of service initiatives throughout the 
course of this meaningful and faith-driven 

trip.

On the morning of Saturday, April 1st, approximately 30 SJB students, in the 
We Care Partnership Program with Good Samaritan University Hospital, 

attended a Surgical Symposium in the Ambulatory OR. Students were divided 
into 6 groups and moved among several Medical Professionals. Our students 
received personalized instruction and hands-on experience as they rotated 
through such areas as Anesthesiology, Cardiology, Robotic Surgery, CPR/

Defibrillation,and more.



During the first half of 
Easter Recess, SJB 

students visited Italy! It 
was a wonderful trip that 
included Palm Sunday 

Mass with Pope Francis, 
sight-seeing in Rome and 

Florence, and gondola 
rides in Venice!

New at SJB!

Click here for more information about our new 
academic Summer Stream Camps!

New in 2023! St. John the Baptist DHS will be offering a series of Academic 
Summer Camps (STREAM Camps) run by current SJB faculty and staff.

https://stjohnthebaptistdhs.net/stream-camp


Office of Advancement & Development

Click here for more information about our Golf Classic!

Contact
Joanne Jones for 
more information- 
jones@sjbdhs.org
631-587-8000 x

176

https://stjohnthebaptistdhs.net/golfclassic


Reunions!
Registration is now available for the 

SJB ClSJB Class of 19ass of 197733
50 50 YeYear Rar Reueuninionon!!

In honor of this milestone, the class is 
celebrating with an 
exclusive two-day

event.Tickets are $150 per 
person and include entry to both nights.

Click here to register.

For Hotel Accomodations:
Courtyard Long Island Islip/Courthouse 

Complex for $249-$269/night.
For reservations, please call (888 

236-2427 [group rate code: SSB] and
provide the full group name which is

St. John the Baptist H.S. Reunion 1973.

If you have any questions, please 
contact Diane at 

dpcolgan55@gmail.com.

https://stjohnthebaptistdhs.net/73reunion


It’s time to celebrate 

SJB Class of 1993SJB Class of 1993
30 Year Reunion!30 Year Reunion!

Join your former classmates for 
a fun evening, celebrating 30 

Years!
Tickets are $40 per person.

Reserve your spot today!
Contact Danielle DeRosa at 

516-662-0803 or
DDRNY75@gmail.com

Are you looking to coordinate your next class reunion?!
Whether you’ll be celebrating 5, 10, or 30+ years of Cougar Pride, 

we’re here to help!

Some tips to get you started:
*Keep us in the loop! Contact our Alumni Coordinator 

(Ms. Jessica Vespa) at alumni@sjbdhs.org or 631-587-8000 x 162
*Create a Facebook Page for your class (if you don’t have one already)

and accumulate interest from former classmates who may want to 
participate in planning as an active member in your reunion committee.

*Collect pricing information for local venues 
and brainstorm when and where.

*Don’t rule out SJB! Multiple locations throughout our campus may
double as the perfect event space for your reunion.

*Upon request, we can provide you with your class list and a “save the
date” to get you started.



Stay Connected!
Have you recently moved or changed your email 

address? Perhaps you haven’t updated your 
infornation since graduation? In any case, there is now 

an easy way to inform us of changes to your contact 
details! Just fill out the brief Alumni Information Form 

on our website to update your records and never miss 
out on SJB Alumni news.

Click here to access the SJB Alumni Information Form. 

Visit our website!
https://stjohnthebaptistdhs.net/alumni-homepage

Follow us on Social Media!

SJBAdmin
Official St. John the Baptist DHS Alumni 

@sjb_dhs

@SJBTVPRODUCTIONS

Contact us!

alumni@sjbdhs.org

631-587-8000 x 162

jones@sjbdhs.org

631-587-8000 x 176

https://stjohnthebaptistdhs.net/advancement-homepage

https://stjohnthebaptistdhs.net/update-your-alumni-info
https://stjohnthebaptistdhs.net/alumni-homepage
https://www.youtube.com/@SJBTVPRODUCTIONS



